Russell, Merlin

From: Curtis, Jeff [Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com]
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 8:19 AM

To: Russell, Merlin

Subject: RE: SK Medley draft permit

Merlin,

| have reviewed the draft permit and have one comment. On page 18 of 49 #7 a. “The permittee is liable for waste
profiles supplied to generators”. The Department had agreed to remove this language during the 2011 permit renewal
of Safety-Kleen’s Tampa facility. In addition this language was not inserted into the 2012 permit for Safety-Kleen’s
Boynton Beach facility. Other than this item the draft looks good to me.

Thanks,

Jeff Curtis EHS Manager | Safety-Kleen | A Clean Harbors Company | Boynton Beach, FL | jeff.curtis@safety-
kleen.com
561.738.3026 (0) | 561.523.4719 (c) | 561.731.1696 (f) | safety-kleen.com

safenphleen iz s ioni

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 2:59 PM

To: Curtis, Jeff

Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Kantor, Karen E.; Winston, Kathy; Echevarria, Edgar
Subject: SK Medley draft permit

Jeff,

Attached is a courtesy copy of the draft permit for you to look over. You will notice that we inserted the SRCO language
into the permit so once the permit is public noticed, it will serve to PN the SRCO also.

Once we receive your comments, we intend to go with the Intent to Issue. Although | am not suggesting a deadline, the
sooner the better. Call if you have any questions or wish to discuss.

merlin

Merlin D. Russell Jr.

Professional Geologist II

Hazardous Waste Regulation Section, Room 330G

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2600

850.245.8796 (work)

merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us

Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-4:30 pm, Fridays, 7:00-11:00 am




Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department by clicking on this
link. DEP Customer Survey.




